
FOR FINANCIAL GIFTS:     PERSONAL CORRESPONDENCE: 

Wycliffe Bible Translators Wycliffe Bible Translators Mr. & Mrs. Robert Stutzman   Phone: 972-293-1734 

4316-10th Street NE PO Box 628200 419 McKinley Street  Email: Robert_Stutzman@sil.org 

Calgary, AB T2E 6K3  CA Orlando, FL 32862-8200  USA Cedar Hill, TX 75104  USA  Internet: www.robert.stutzman.net 

 

 

 

 Cedar Hill, Texas        Nov - Dec 2001 
 

Verna’s work 
Verna finished the beta test release of the Scripture Checklists 

software before she left for England in July to attend a 

Lexicography Workshop at the University of Brighton. There were 

50 participants from 20 different countries present. She had an 

opportunity to demonstrate the LinguaLinks software at the 

workshop. Please pray for her upcoming trip to Papua New 

Guinea in February. 

 

Our summer travels 
From England Verna flew to Edmonton, Alberta, Canada, where 

Robert met her at the airport. We presented our work in Bible 

translation to eight churches in Western Canada. We were also 

privileged to be the guest speakers at a summer camp for Wycliffe 

Associates. 

 

Robert’s work 
Robert demonstrated the comprehension testing questions to the 

International Translation consultants in June. Currently, he is 

editing the Bible Background Series – a set of 13 books of 

biblical information, designed to be translated into vernacular 

languages along with the Bible, to help people have a better 

understanding of the Bible. 

 

Our health 
In January, Robert was diagnosed with glaucoma. Fortunately, it 

was discovered early enough that no irreparable damage has 

been done to his eyes. He is able to keep the condition from 

worsening with the use of eye drops. Recently, he has also been diagnosed with osteoporosis in his hips and lower 

back. Please pray that God will keep us in His divine health. 

 

Jeremy’s trial 
Jeremy was found guilty of four of the nine charges. Subsequently, he fired his lawyer and has retained a new lawyer. 

The new lawyer plans to request a retrial at a hearing on January 18, 2002. Please pray that the judge would grant a 

new trial and that it would be more successful than the last trial. 
 

Thank you 
Thank you for your prayers and your financial support. Since most of our financial support comes to us from Canada, 

every time the exchange rate devalues the Canadian dollar, our faith in our Heavenly Father increases. He is faithful to 

take care of us in every way. We pray God will bless you as you bless us.  
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